
CAMPC’s Recommendations for Updates to the Presented Plan 

 

1. Expansion of the “waiting area” for pick-up/drop-off area for golf carts at the 
Marina area. The current plan calls for a waiting area, but it likely needs to be 
much larger to accommodate peak periods. 
 

2. Explore some type of screening along the back side the Chandler building and 
Jules’ Restaurant along the walkway that lines the marsh on the back side of 
the wooden bridge, being mindful to not spoil the ocean view from the marsh 
bridge. 

 
3. Consider the defined placement of Welcome Center in the near future, not as a 

“possible option” that is dependent on commercial development. More information on 
this recommendation will be provided below, directed toward the Village for possible 
action. 

 
 
 


